

OFFICE OF JULIA MEJIA, CITY COUNCILOR AT-LARGE

1 City Hall Square, 5th Floor, Boston, MA 02201 617.635.4217 | julia.mejia@boston.gov

Ruthzee Louijeune President of the Boston City Council 1 City Hall Plaza Boston, MA 02201

February 7th, 2024

Dear Ms. President,

I am writing to inform you that unfortunately, I will be unable to attend today's City Council meeting due to my current commitment at a conference in Washington, DC. A representative from my staff will be listening in and following up with me upon my return. I appreciate your understanding, as well as that of the entire City Council.

Sincerely,

Julia Mejia

Boston City Council At-Large